
11.13.2023 

 

 

In accordance with RCW 84.55.120 
PUBLIC MEETING  

Budget Hearing 
Immediately Followed by the 

 Regular Meeting 
 

November 13, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

North Kitsap Fire & Rescue’s Budget Hearing for the purpose of 
considering sources of revenue available to the Fire District will 

be held both in person and remotely.  
 

A call-in number has been set up so members of the public can listen to the 

meeting. Just prior to 7:00 p.m. please call 323-591-8434, when prompted, enter 

the following Conference ID: 460 971 242 then press #.  

Questions prior to, and during the meeting should be emailed to Katie Patti 

at patti@nkfr.org.  

mailto:patti@nkfr.org

